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As a citizen of the United States and a resident of Oregon this proposed bill is a 

major attempt to over step our constitutional rights regarding our personal property. 

To imagine that the government has the authority or the know how to attempt to 

restrict the use of private property is a major indication of the agenda driven 

arrogance that presently exists in some of our elected representatives .This will never 

stand up in constitutional court of law and certainly not in the highest court of the land 

. Sincerely Michael M Dean 


